Life and Work — July 18, 2021

An Announcement from: The General Protestant Cemetery Trustee Board Inc:

The online Memorial Service for our three cemeteries will be broadcast on the Wesley
United Church UTube channel on Monday, July 19 at 7 PM. These cemeteries include:
Mount Pleasant Cemetery, General Protestant Cemetery, and Memorial Gardens.

Bill Bussey, Manager

The Anglican Cathedral - Teato Your Table

This summer the Cathedral Tea Room team is offering a takeout tea to enjoy at home,
or on the go.

Cost:

Small Box serves up to 2: $15

Large Box serves up to 4: $25

Packages include everything you need: scones, tea biscuits, breads, squares, jam,
butter, knives, and napkins.

Order deadline is July 28 and pick-up date is July 31.

Place your order TODAY by calling 709-726-5677 or email our office at
office@ourcathedral.ca.

GOWER STREET IS HIRING: We are hiring for the position of Maintenance and
Community Connections. This position is open to individuals who are in high school for
an eight week, 20 hours per week position.

To see the full job description please visit https://gowerunited.com
To apply, please send a copy of your resume to office@gowerunited.com

Cowan Heights United - The GO Project 2021: Calling all Youth who are ready to meet
new people and have a fun (and safe) in-person experience at Cowan Heights United
Church this summer! The GO Project is excited to be presenting a two-week long day
program, Monday to Friday from August 9-13 and 16-20. Our programming starts at
8:30 a.m. and runs until 4:30 p.m. each day. The youth will also be helping to lead in
worship at Cowan Heights United Church on Sunday, August 15, 2021 at 11:00 a.m.

This year, we will be exploring the theme of Pride in our lives through worship,
reflection, community outreach, discernment, games, activities, and so much more!
Open to all youth between Grades 7-11. We hope to see you there!

The cost of registration is $300 and includes a healthy lunch and two snacks each day.
Bursary options are available.

Contact the office at office@cowanheightsunited.ca or visit
https://thegoproject.ca/about-the-go-project/ to find out more!

George Street United - Are you between the age of 16 and 29 or do you know
someone in that age bracket who could benefit from a summer job offering practical



experience in general office practices or someone that might benefit this summer from
an inside and outside maintenance routine such as lawn care, cleaning chores, etc.

George Street United Church has a possible opening for either or both. This is a 35
hour per week opportunity for 7 weeks @ $12.50 per hour.

If this is of interest to you or someone you know, please call the church office at 726-
8775 for more information. Let’s chat



